
 

 

28th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Re: Year 12 Parents’ Information Evening – Wednesday 4th October 2023  
 
I would like to invite you to attend the Year 12 Parents’ Information Evening on Wednesday 4th 
October 2023 from 4.15pm to 5.30pm which will take place partly in the Main Hall and partly with 
your child’s tutor in classrooms.   
 

Please arrive 10 minutes prior to the start time and report directly to the relevant room to your 
child’s tutor as shown below. Please note that the evening is split into two parts: 

 

Form Tutor Room  
(4.15pm – 4.45pm) 

Room  
(5.00pm – 5.30pm) 

12 ACACIA Ms Berasategi Main Hall  G1 & G2 

12 ASPEN MS Mazen Main Hall  G4 & G5 

12 CEDAR Mr Walters Main Hall  0.01 

12 CYPRESS Ms Aynab Main Hall 1.01 & 1.02 

12 ELM Mr Embaye Main Hall 1.03 & 1.04 

12 HAWTHORN Ms Balrai G1 & G2 Main Hall 

12 LINDEN Ms French G4 & G5 Main Hall 

12 OAK Ms Patel 0.01 Main Hall 

12 SYCAMORE Ms El Mrabet 1.01 & 1.02 Main Hall 

12 WILLOW Mr Awosile & Dr Imlakh 1.03 & 1.04 Main Hall 

 
It is very important that you attend this meeting with your child as it is an opportunity for you to 
receive important information regarding your child’s transition to Key Stage 5 including 
information regarding apprenticeships, the UCAS process and Post-18 Transition. 
 
During the meeting, you will have the opportunity to: 
 

• Receive key information about the academic and pastoral support which we have 
put in place to ensure your child’s progress 

• Meet your child’s form tutor and learn about their vital role in working together with you 
to support and monitor your child’s progress  

• Meet training and university providers. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 4th October 2023. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mr M. Thorley 
Director of Sixth Form 


